
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 30, 2016 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
Due to safety issues and traffic problems, please do not use the south 
entrances to the Union on Murray Street when loading/unloading school 
buses. 
Please use the lot on the north side of Knoblaugh, Lot 17.  
The entrance to Lot 17 is located on Western Avenue. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact WIU Public Safety at  
(309)298-1949.   
 
Thank you. 
 
 
L M Johnston 
Campus Parking Manager 
Parking Operations WIU 
Public Safety Mowbray 
Hall parking@wiu.edu 
(309)298-1921 
(309)298-1949 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Parking Services  
Mowbray Hall, 1 University Circle, 

Macomb, IL 61455  
Tel 309.298.1921 Fax 309.298.2884 
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